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A member of The Ribblesdale Federation of Schools – Do everything in love (1 Corinthians 16:14) 

 …………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

4th July 2022 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 

End of year performance Wednesday 13th July 
 
This year, our end of term performance, is set to be a stage sensation! ‘Pirates of the Curry Bean’ will be 
our first collaborated performance involving all our talented Year 5 and 6’s from across the federation.  
 
We have been lucky enough to book the Richard Whiteley Theatre in Giggleswick, which will allow our 
children to experience performing in a real theatre. The children will be transported there on Tuesday 
12th (for their dress rehearsal) and Wednesday 13th July. This will not impact on school drop off or pick 
up times. Lunch with be provided for all children at Giggleswick Primary courtesy of our Giggleswick 
cook, Mrs Richardson. If your child has a packed lunch they can bring this as normal. 
There will be two performances for families: one on the Wednesday afternoon at 1:30pm and one in the 
evening at 6:30pm.  Children must be dropped off at the theatre no later than 6pm Wednesday evening 
to prepare for their performance. 
 
Tickets for the evening performance can be purchased by visiting the theatre’s website 
https://giggleswick.ticketsolve.com/shows/873636606  
Ticket prices are £5.00 per adult and £2.50 per child.   There will be a bar with refreshments available at 
the evening performance; this is run by the theatre staff. 
 
We ask for all Y5 and Y6 children to dress in black so we can add props and costumes on top. Named 
leggings, joggers or school trousers will be fine along with a black top (not logo or pictures please).  
Please send these into school in a named bag by Friday 8 July. 
 
We can’t wait to share our children’s hard work and performance skills with you! 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Miss T Ward 
Executive Headteacher 

 

https://giggleswick.ticketsolve.com/shows/873636606

